
 

 

 

 

 

 

To:   Institutions of Higher Education  

From:   Office of the Secretary of Higher Education 

Date:   March 8, 2023 

Subject:  New Resource Guide: Addressing Bias on Campus 

 

The Office of the Secretary of Higher Education (OSHE) and New Jersey’s Division on Civil 

Rights (DCR) is pleased to announce the release of “Addressing Bias on Campus” resource guide. 

The resource guide, which OSHE developed in partnership with DCR, emerges from 

recommendations of the New Jersey Youth Bias Task Force and includes bias response materials 

applicable to the entire campus community.  

The three-pronged approach within the guide—preventing, intervening in, and responding to 

bias—allows for a more comprehensive discussion on addressing bias that includes not just the 

parties directly involved but the broader community of students, faculty, and staff. 

 

To view the “Addressing Bias on Campus” resource guide, please visit: 

https://www.state.nj.us/highereducation/documents/pdf/Addressing%20Bias%20on%20Ca

mpus_February%202023.pdf   

 

To view the press release online, visit:  

https://www.state.nj.us/highereducation/documents/pdf/index/OSHEPressRelease_AddressingCa

mpusResponsestoBias.pdf  
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